Australian Embassy 
4, rue Jean Rey 
75724 Paris Cedex 15 
France 


Dear Mr David A. Ritchie (Australian Ambassador to France),

I am writing to you about the suffering caused by Australia’s live export industry, and the damage it is doing to Australia’s reputation as a country with high animal welfare standards.

As the largest exporter of animals for slaughter, Australia is a world leader in a cruel trade - a trade in animal suffering.

The live export industry causes the death of tens of thousands of animals every year, during the sea journey alone.  Those that survive the journey are often handled, transported and slaughtered in the most appalling way.

It is a cruel and unnecessary practice for which a humane alternative exists.

Australia should expand its current trade in chilled and frozen meat from animals humanely transported and slaughtered within Australia.

I urge the Australian Government to protect Australian animals and end the live export of animals for slaughter,

Yours sincerely,

